
6 March 2012           

 

City Council  

Committee Report 

 

To:  Mayor and Council 
 

Fr:  Joanne L. McMillin, City Clerk 
 

Re:  2012 Annual FCM Conference - Saskatoon 
 

 
 

Recommendation: 
That authorization is hereby given for the following Members of Council to attend the 

2012 Annual Conference of the Federation of Canadian Municipalities (FCM), taking 
place in Saskatoon, SK, May 31 to June 4, 2012:- 

 
 
And further that all eligible expenses in accordance with Council’s Travel & Per Diem 

Policy be hereby authorized. 

 

Background: 
With the City rejoining FCM this year after a bit of a hiatus, registration has now 

opened for the Annual Conference taking place this year in Saskatoon and as 
previously circulated, a copy of the program forms part of this report. 
 

Budget: 
Council 

 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
N/A 

 
 

 

 


